
PUBLIC 

 
 

Notice on Suspension of Services on Saturday of 

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Guangzhou Zhu Jiang New Town Sub-branch 

 

Dear Customer: 

 
Please kindly be advised that the banking services on Saturday of Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited 

Guangzhou Zhu Jiang New Town Sub-branch will be temporarily suspended from on July 17 2021. 

Customers please proceed to our sub-branch in business hours except Saturday during the period. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. Thank you for long term trust and support to Hang Seng 

Bank (China) Limited. 

If you have any queries, please call our Customer Service Hotline 8008 30 8008/ 4008 30 8008.  

 

 

 

                                                  Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited 

Guangzhou Zhu Jiang New Town Sub-branch 

 


